
   General Meeting held on December 6, 2020 

 

Called to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 3:15 p.m. by Sandra Hall.  Prayer was said by Elaine Edwards. 

Page Update 

Ms. Hayden gave an update on the page for persons wishing to make dues payment and donations for 
the Christmas Dinner. 

Christmas Dinner 

The following update was given: 

Menu for the dinner was Baked Chicken, Curry Goat, Rice and Peas, Pasta Salad, Vegetable and Fruit 
Cake along with a drink.  Mr. Tenn from Rouney’s would be doing the cooking.  The dinner would be on 
December 20th and the meals would be delivered.  A list of persons to receive meals had been prepared 
but persons were asked to advise Sandra Hall of any new additions to the list. 

Social 

As it was the last meeting for the year, it was decided that we would take some time to socialize.  
Members were asked to introduce themselves using an adjective beginning with the first letter of their 
name to describe themselves and to say why the joined the association.  The game ABC fast or slow was 
then played.  While some persons had challenges playing online, the competitiveness of some members 
made for a fun filled afternoon. 

Mosaic Project 

One member said she hoped that the project would be at the forefront of the associations agenda for 
2021.  OrianArchat advised of plans to approach Cement Company and Coast to Coast to have them 
partner with us to have the problem fixed.  Some members felt that it was too major a project to be 
taken on by the association.  A lengthy discussion ensued with no clear indication as to the way forward. 

Elections 

Elections are due in March 2021 and the President encouraged persons to offer their services so that the 
association can move forward. 

 

There being no other matters for discussion the meeting ended at 5:50 p.m. 


